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The first session of the business meeting of the Colorado State Delta Kappa Gamma Society 
was called to order at 8:43. Maggie Hunt gave a short presentation about mindfulness and 
enjoying the moment.




Roll call was taken and a quorum was established. The minutes of the June Convention of 
2019 were reviewed. It was moved by Dr. Barb Whinery and seconded by Lilly Vigil that the 
minutes be approved as read. The minutes were approved as read.




The report of the By-laws and Standing Rules Committee was given by Cynthia Mousel. The 
committee suggested that the vote on the Appendices of the document be postponed until the 
final draft of the Appendices are posted on the website and distributed to the state executive 
team. Dr. Barbara Whinery moved that the vote on the Appendices to the By-laws and 
Standing Rules be postponed until the final draft of the Appendices is posted on the website 
and Copies of the Appendices are distributed to the state executive board. The motion was 
seconded by Elizabeth Barzdukas. The motion was approved. 




Lilly Vigil gave a budget report. See attachment. 

Lilly Vigil (representing the Finance Committee) moved that the members attending the full 
Colorado State Conference have the opportunity to apply for a lifelong learning scholarship for 
the amount paid for their registration. Motion passed. Lilly reminded members that she needs a 
CORRECT address and stated that all attendees will receive a lifelong learning scholarship for 
the amount of the conference registration. Attendees can also turn in a voucher for mileage. 




There is a signer on the financial documents that needs to be removed from all official 
documents since Farabe Smith is no longer a resident of Colorado and is no longer a member 
of the Colorado Delta Kappa Gamma Society. The Society approved the removal of Farabe 
Smith as a signer of all financial accounts.




Suzanne Foster moved that the proposed 2020/2021 budget be approved. Sarah Helman 
seconded the motion. Motion passed. 




The final two team reports were postponed until later in the day. The business meeting was 
adjourned at 9:47 am.




Meeting was called back to order at 1:00 pm. Laurie Salazar gave a report for the Nominations 
Team. Nominations for state officers are due November 15, 2020. Officers will be elected for 
the 2021-2023. The nominations team serves for 4 years.




The Membership team recognized those who were attending the Leadership Conference for 
the first time.  They then gave a presentation on how to recruit new members.




To finish the meeting, Kathy Flynn outlined a brief history of the founders of the Colorado State 
Delta Kappa Gamma Society (formerly the Omega State Delta Kappa Gamma Society). We are 
84 years young!! 	 	 




Respectively submitted,




Juana Hajek

Acting Secretary
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